
 

The PTA has some very good news to share with all pupils and parents. At the end of last term we 
submitted a bid to the Big Lottery Fund and we have now received a conditional offer of . 

The name of the project is  and the purpose is to provide opportunities for 
pupils to improve their life skills in reading and communication and to enhance their social and cultural 
development. 

To achieve these aims, the plan is to use the grant to fund the following:  

 

 

 

The first poetry workshop will take place on Friday 21st Oct which the whole school will have the 
opportunity to take part in. The remaining clubs will commence after half term – with further details to 
follow stating dates, times and age groups for the different clubs. The intention is to charge a nominal fee 
for the after school activities to reduce the costs for next year if it is decided that the activities continue. 
 

We hope that all pupils will benefit greatly from this funding. Please contact a member of the PTA 
committee if you have any comments or questions. 
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